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Comments: I adamantly oppose to this proposal of expanding and building on the banks of Holland Lake.  This is

one of Monana's pristine gems and should be preserved for future generatons.  This project will gravely impact

the the area and the wildlife that calll that area home.  Paved roads lead to increase traffic and speeds which

increases area use and increase.the chances wildlife be hit and injured.and killed.  Wildlife will negatively be

impacted as the landscape will need to be altered in order for new development to happen.  There will be an

increase in noise and air pollution stressing the surrounding forest.  Water pollution will also increase with

increased use which negatively impacts the aquatic ecosystem.  This beautiful, quiet, pristine place will be

ruined.  No amount of financial gain is worth losing this for Montana.  This is project should not be allowed to

happen.  We need to preserve these places and take care of our environment and the wildlife that reside there.

There are plenty of beautiful already built up places to visit in Montana.  If we are not careful, the Last Best Place

will have absolutely no meaning and what a shame.  


